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1140 Terex Road e Hudson, Ohio 44236 e (330) 342-1750

Date: October 26, 2020
To: Mr. Mark A. Restifo
Subject: Vehicle Parking Request from Department of Veterans Affairs

From: Frank J. Comeriato, Jr. Asst. City Manager-Operations

Upon request and review, the VA Northeast Ohio Healthcare System, HBPC staff has permission
to park their assigned government vehicle at Hudson City Hall 1140 Terex Rd. Hudson, Ohio. It
is understood that permission can be revoked at any time for any reason in the future. It is further
understood that the City of Hudson will in no way be liable for the Government vehicle or
personal vehicle belongings to employees of the VA Northeast Ohio Healthcare System.

Agreed upon this date October 26, 2020

City of Hudson Department of Veterans Affairs
Frank J. Comeriato, Jr. Assistant City Manager-Operations authorized signature . ;;Z
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